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GRASSHOPPERS  

This week in English Grasshoppers have been 

learning about wolves as a final piece of writing 

around our class text The Last Wolf.  They en-

joyed researching facts and finding lots of inter-

esting information. They created a fact file book 

to record their findings!  

Super work Grasshoppers! 

BUTTERFLIES AND DRAGONFLIES  

Our Reception children have been enjoying their 
new text 'Supertato'. The children have made 

their own Supertatoes as part of a home learning 
project, written sentences and speech bubbles 

for the vegetables from the story, designed their 
own superheroes and made their own superhero 

masks.   

OWLS 

This week, Owl’s class, flight classroom have 

used teamwork to make a delicious lasagne.  

BADGERS 

 

Badger class loved their First Aid session this 

week. They learned about DR ABC and prac-

tised how to give CPR and how to put some-

body into a recovery position. 

 



INTERNET SAFETY  

On Tuesday (29th)  Year 4 will 

participate in a talk all about 

staying safe online.  

ATTENDANCE  

This weeks attendance winners are 

Rabbits with an amazing 98.3% 

Special mention to Grasshoppers who 

were a very close second with 98.2% 

Well Done Rabbits and Grasshoppers! 

FIRST AID 

Rabbits and Foxes will be doing First Aid courses between 

 1-3pm next week.  

Foxes will be on 28th and Rabbits on 30th. 

THE GREAT DARNHALL BAKE OFF 

 

Don’t forget about our wellbeing workers 

Great Darnhall Bake off!  

The category themes are: summer; animals or what 

makes you happy.  

All entries to be sent to  07710316490 by 9th July.  

 

 

CYSTIC FIBROSIS FUNDRAISING 
 

Last Friday we took part in the Cystic Fibrosis Trust’s Wear Yellow Day. All the children 

looked fabulous.  

 

We also had our wonderful Jake and Brian working hard as ‘Uber Ice Pops Delivery Service’! 

Due to them having surplus supplies, they have also sold ice pops today as well.  

 

As a school we have managed to raise an amazing £512! 

EXPRESS YOURSELF DAY  

 

Our wonderful children look  

incredible today, 

 Showing off who they truly are 

and how much they sparkle!  

 

 

 
 

 

OLYMPICS MATHS WEEK 

 
Next week we will be using the Tokyo Olympics 

as a vehicle to look for opportunities to rein-
force mathematical concepts through other 

subjects (PE, Science, Geography, DT). 
 

Across school children will be investigating 
number and having the opportunity to apply 

their skills to different reasoning and problem-
solving skills in a range of meaningful real-life 

contexts.  

  


